
Title VI Public Notice 
A Title VI Notice to the Public must be displayed to inform a recipient’s customers of their rights 
under Title VI. At a minimum, recipients must post the notice on the agency’s website and in 
public areas of the agency’s office(s), including the reception desk, meeting rooms, etc. Many 
agencies display their Title VI Notices in transit facilities (e.g., headquarters, transit shelters and 
stations, etc.), and on transit vehicles (e.g., buses, rail cars, etc.). The Title VI Notice is a vital 
document. If any of the Limited English Proficient (LEP) populations in your service area meet 
the Safe Harbor threshold (see Appendix E, Section III), then the Notice should be provided in 
English and in any other language(s) spoken by LEP populations that meet the Safe Harbor 
Threshold. At a minimum, this statement in the Notice—“If information is needed in another 
language, then contact [phone number]”—should be stated in English and in any other 
language(s) spoken by LEP populations that meet the Safe Harbor threshold. 

Association of Monterey Bay Area Governments Title VI Notice 

Notifying Members of the Public of their Rights under Title VI 

The Association of Monterey Bay Area Governments (AMBAG) operates its programs and 
projects without regard to race, color, and national origin in accordance with Title VI of the 
Civil Rights Act. Any person who believes she or he has been aggrieved by any unlawful 
discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint with AMBAG directly by filling out 
and submitting our Title VI Complaint Form to AMBAG. Our mailing address is 24580 Silver 
Cloud Court, Monterey, CA 93940 

For more information on the AMBAG’s Title VI Plan and the procedures to file a complaint, 
please contact us at (831) 883-3750; email at info@ambag.org; or visit us in person at 
24580 Silver Cloud Court, Monterey, CA 93940; or visit our website at www.ambag.org. 

A complaint may also be filed directly with the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) by filing a 
complaint with: Office of Civil Rights Attention: Title VI Program Coordinator, East Building, 5th 

Floor – TCR, 1200 New Jersey Ave., SE, Washington DC 20590. 

If information is needed in another language, please contact AMBAG at (831) 883-3750. 

Si se necesita informacion en otro idioma, comuniquese con (831) 883-3750. 

Kung kailangan ninyo ng impormasyon sa ibang wika, tumawag sa (831) 883-3750. 

(831) 883-3750. 

(831) 883-3750. 

N u thông tin là c n thi t b ng ngôn ng khác, vui lòng liên h (831) 883-3750. 


